DLC Business Meeting – Chat log

Chat

Allen Moye -> All Participants: I think I need to log out and back in

Allen Moye -> All Participants: ok

Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Thank you for such an outstanding presentation, Rob & Eugenie

Allen Moye -> All Participants: thanks

Allen Moye -> All Participants: ok, should I address that during the report

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Congratulations Jen! **Hayley Johnson** -> All Participants: Congrats, Jen!!

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: Whoo-Hoo Jen!!! **Amy Laub-Carroll** -> All Participants: Congratulations, Jen!!

Kelly Smith -> All Participants: yay Jen!
Valerie Glenn -> All Participants: Yay Jen!

Rick Mikulski -> All Participants: Many congratulations!!! And thanks again to Lisa for her current &

ongoing chairship!

Sinai Wood -> All Participants: Woohoo Jen!!
Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: Congratulations, Jen!
Barbara Allred -> All Participants: Congrats Jen Kirk
Julia Ezzo -> All Participants: Congratulations!
Renee Bosman -> All Participants: congrats!!
Scott Matheson -> All Participants: Congrats!
Vicki Tate -> All Participants: Congrats to Jen!

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thank you all!

Todd Scudiere -> All Participants: Congratulations, Jen!
Tamika Curtle -> All Participants: Congratulations
Barbara Darrow -> All Participants: Congratulations!
Wendy Etchison -> All Participants: Congratulations!

JoAnna McCulley -> All Participants: Congrats!

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: +1 Rick, so glad to be able to continue to shadow Lisa in her fantastic leadership as our current chair!

Kate Pitcher -> All Participants: Congratulations Jen!

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: I'm not on this working group.

Rick Mikulski -> All Participants: Surprise!
Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: :-)
Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: :-0

Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: I wanted to thank and recognize Cindy Etkin's outstanding work supporting the working groups.

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: +1 Aimee

Valerie Glenn -> All Participants: totally agree Aimee!
Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Thank you Cindy!

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: +1 Aimee
Amy Laub-Carroll -> All Participants: +1 Aimee

Kate Irwin-Smiler -> All Participants: Thank you to Cindy!

Rick Mikulski -> All Participants: +10 re: Cindy! **Kelly Smith** -> All Participants: thanks Cindy!

Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: ~38lt;~38lt; Blush~38gt;~38gt; Thank you!

Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: +1 Jennifer

Allen Moye -> All Participants: Yes and the links as well

Rick Mikulski -> All Participants: And a number of our WGs grew directly out of public comments at conference, so community feedback is extremely important

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: +1 Allen lots of links to resources

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: I sent links and suggestion for OER to GPO for a possible guide **Kelly Seifert** -> All Participants: https://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository-item/gpo-responses-councils-recommendations-and-commendation-resulting-spring-2022

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Thank you Will!

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thanks, Will!

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: Thank you Will!

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Yes, thanks to GPO for supporting our recommendations and commendation.

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: yes, Rob. That was fantastic!

Amy Laub-Carroll -> All Participants: Yes, Rob and Eugenia's presentation was wonderful!

rob mead -> All Participants: Thank you! Kelly Smith -> All Participants: +1 Jen Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: +1 Amy

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: The tips and tools Snack was very well recieved and could be a good idea for a libguide, there was a energenic discussion about staff retention and pay. Staffing, training and pay may be something to consider studying.

Sarah Erekson -> All Participants: +Jen **Rick Mikulski** -> All Participants: +1

Cindy Etkin -> All Participants: We hve given thanks, but not something written in a way that you are talking sbout. We can easily do something that shows our appreciation to the commuity and presenters.

Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: I heard a lot from the community regarding a need for better education of library administration in the value of remaining in the FDLP

Sarah Erekson -> All Participants: DLC conferences are really important. I learn so much and make great connections. The update in a preconference was great too

Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: Rob's presentation was so important and a gut punch. It is necessary to continue support for this kind of programming.

Valerie Glenn -> All Participants: There will need to be a lot of communication and education if/when Director Halpern accepts the final recommendations of the Task Force.

Laurie Hall -> All Participants: There will be a "communication plan" post report delivery to Dir. Halpern **Scott Briggs** -> All Participants: A request from the peanut gallery. Even if the conferences go back to F2F, please keep a hybrid option available so those of us who are only at the staff level who do not merit travel/funding for travel to be able to keep in the know about things as they transpire in the Gov Doc community. I have found a lot of useful and high information quantity from these conferences during the COVID era.

rob mead -> All Participants: I appreciate that - we need to be inclusive and hybrid gives us a chance to do that.

Aimee Quinn -> All Participants: @Scott Briggs I agree with you and please know how valuable staff are. I hope we can convince administrations the importance of staff development

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: The title is Digital FDLP, not All-Digital.

Sarah Erekson -> All Participants: +1 Suzanne

Charlie (she-her) Amiot -> All Participants: Digital Forward. But it probably won't help!

Kate Irwin-Smiler -> All Participants: The report itself does talk about "all digital" (on page 3 & probably

other places)

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thanks, Scott. DLC has talked in the past about a strong committment to hybrid options. Presenters at conferences come from across libraries. Staff, Librarians, Faculty, even student staff all present and bring value to the community.

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Report is linked here, if you haven't read it yet: https://www.fdlp.gov/project/task-force-digital-federal-depository-library-program

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: how about retitling to "Moving forward with a digital collection while maintaining a historic tangilble collection. (only half joking)

Charlie (she-her) Amiot -> All Participants: It read faster than I expected.

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: Thank you Valerie!

Yvonne Williams -> All Participants: This has been a great Conference. thanks to the DLC, GPO, and all presnters for your hard work. These past three days have been great!

Valerie Glenn -> All Participants: Seeing how many people were first-time attendees and brand-new coordinators was very enlightening! I support the exploration of a mentor program.

Rick Mikulski -> All Participants: I love that idea & also want to appreciate work GODORT has done in that area, particularly the frequent informal web meetings during the peak of COVID.

Jennifer Morgan -> All Participants: I agree, that's a good plan.

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: There was also interest in a certification program beyond the new coordinartor series

Jenny Groome -> All Participants: Susanne - it would be great to have update class for earlier cohorts **Charlie (she-her) Amiot** -> All Participants: Thanks everyone!

Kate Irwin-Smiler -> All Participants: I've gotta fly - thanks everyone for a great conference!

Jen Kirk -> All Participants: Thanks, Kate!

Susanne Caro -> All Participants: Good idea Jenny!